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Inquiry on 02/27/2024 :
Inquiry:
Hello,

As per the latest KDB 484596 D01 Referencing Test Data, I am submitting this inquiry
on behalf of the applicant Shanghai MobileTek Communication Ltd. for seeking approval
of
Data Referencing. The reference FCC ID is 2AK9D-L710G, and the variant FCC ID
is 2AK9D-L710GM. Please review the attached "Difference statement" and "Spot check
test plan" letters and let us know if the FCC is happy to accept it?

Thanks in advance.
Eric

---Reply from Customer on 03/19/2024---

Hello,

Good day!

For the seeking approval of Data Referencing for variant FCC ID is 2AK9D-L710GM
(reference FCC ID is 2AK9D-L710G), can we get an approval now?

Best regards
Eric

FCC response on 03/25/2024
Dear Inquirer,

   based on the information provided, we accept the proposal to consider the FCC ID is
2AK9D-L710G as reference (lead) model, and the FCC ID 2AK9D-L710GM as a variant
model.

   The spot check plan, albeit quite minimalistic, appears to meet our guidance
requirements. Please ensure that the exhibits filed for certification contain the referenced
data clearly identified as such, and specify for what applicable worst-case scenario they
have been considered.

    In some instances, even if there could be measurements considered for Data
Referencing for which the Spot Check plan may not require an actual test, the
applicability of the referenced data need to be clearly demonstrated through engineering
considerations.
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  The acceptance of a Data Referencing proposal does not waive the manufacturer's
responsibility to ensure that the data as filed provides the required demonstration of
compliance. 
  You may provide a copy of this inquiry to the TCB in support of further grant
processing. 

Best regards,

OET Staff
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